

President: Kathryn Kelly.

Email: kathrynkelly024@gmail.com

Phone: 0414 248 246. 25th November, 2019.

Mr Chris Lees, President GDTA. Vaughan Park Gosford. NSW 2250.

Dear Chris,

Re: Membership fees.

In reference to our conversation, I am requesting that the GDTA committee give consideration to either withdrawing the membership fee to the Ladies Mid Week players who play at Gosford on a home and away basis or lower the registration fee to those members who play from other district courts.

Out of 16 teams, there are only 3 teams that currently have their home team as Gosford. The 13 other teams already pay a membership fee to their respective clubs, which are affiliated with Tennis NSW and thus are covered for insurance purposes.

Obviously those 3 teams that are registered to play as Gosford teams, would be required to pay full membership fees because they are required to be members to be covered by Tennis NSW Insurance.

Certainly if any one of our members wish to join the Gosford Club, they will be encouraged to do so but it should not be made compulsory in order to play in the Ladies Mid Week Competition.

When inter-club matches are played, it is my understanding that teams from other clubs do not have to be members to play at Gosford. Along with this, Gosford members don't have to pay membership fee to belong to other clubs, to play an inter-club tournament.

Alternatively, perhaps consideration could be made to have a fee for GLMWTC players at a much lower rate than full membership to the GDTA, if they only play at Gosford for one or two matches throughout the competition, as visitors to the centre.

I look forward to the GDTA's response.

Kindest regards,

Kathryn Kelly. President/Secretary.